
MR. KENNE’S CORNER
We hope you and your family enjoyed a restful and refreshing weekend. As we enter the final week
of STAAR testing, we ask for your continued support in helping your child get plenty of rest, stick
to a consistent routine, and stay positive—these small steps make a big difference in easing anxiety

and setting them up for success.
 We are incredibly proud of our students' hard work and dedication throughout the year, and we’re

confident they will finish strong. Please stay tuned for updates on upcoming field trips, athletic
events and our end of the year commencement ceremony. There’s so much to do as we head into the

final stretch of the school year! 
Here’s what’s coming up this week:
1  & 2  Grade – Testing all weekst nd

6  Grade – Math STAAR on Tuesdayth

4  & 5  Grade – Math STAAR on Wednesdayth th

3  & 8  Grade – Math STAAR on Thursdayrd th

NEWSLETTER
THIS WEEK . . . 

4/28-5/1  1  & 2  grade testingst nd

4/29 - 6  grade STAAR Mathth

4/30 - 4  grade STAAR Math th

4/30 - 5  grade STAAR Mathth

5/1 - 3  grade STAAR Mathrd

5/1 - 8  grade STAAR Mathth

5/2 - 4 -8  grade field trip to Cuero
Public Library

th th

COMING SOON . . . 
5/5 -  5 -8  grade field trip to Pinstack th th 

5/9 -  PreK-4  grade field tripth

 to Animal World & Snake Farm

PARENTS & 
GUARDIANS!

Help your students prepare for
upcoming tests by making sure

 they get a good night’s sleep and 
eat breakfast at home 
if not eating at school.

Westhoff Warrior April 28, 2025

DON’T FORGET TO CHECK OUT THE
WESTHOFF SPIRIT SHOP!

https://stores.inksoft.com/ Westhoff/shop/home 

Password: Warriors



Congratulations!!!!Congratulations!!!!Congratulations!!!!

In March, the 6  through 8  grade classes participated in the th th

Cuero Auxiliary and VFW’s “Illustrating America” art contest.  
The students worked for several weeks perfecting their entries.  
Last week we were notified that two of our students had placed!  

Congratulations to 8  grader, Gracie Booz on placing 1  and th st

7  grader Hudson Stehling, for placing 2 ! th nd

 These students have been invited to attend the annual Awards Dinner in May.  
We are proud of ALL our students hard work and amazing art entries.  


